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Comments: I am not in favor of Gas &amp; Oil exploration in the Ruby Mountains. They are a precious resource

that is very fragile and the effects of exploration may cause it to never recover. The Gas &amp; Oil companies do

not have a reliable reputation of following the rules. They may agree to follow the rules but then proceed to do

just what they want. Thinking that if they pay the fines all is well. Please do not allow them to ruin the Ruby

Mountains and the life that exists there.

 

Sincerely, Shirley Higley

 3rd generation resident of Elko County 


